Welder Mitchell Keizer and his family

Mitchell Keizer a welder at Miller Lake Mechanical branch and his family have recently lost
their home in a house fire over night on Wednesday, July 10" 2019. In an cffort to support the
family in this time of need, there will be a benefit BBQ lunch for $5.00 and a live Auction held
at Miller Lake Mechanical Branch on Thursday, July 18™ 2019 at 12.00pm. All money raised
will be donated directly to the family.

Please contact Craig Bayer with any questions.




